
Non-
Compliance  
with existing  

control 
(regulatory  

requirement)

Instructional Flying  
- Human 

Performance

142.385 Part 142  
operators—

completion of training  
and assessment of  

competency for  
certain solo flights

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.330  Part 142  
operators—

standardisation and  
proficiency check  

requirements

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.325 Part 142  
operators—holding 
valid standardisation  
and proficiency check  

for operator

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.320  Part 142  
operators—

proficiency of  
instructors

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.315  Part 142  
operators—internal 
training and checking  
system requirements

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.310 Part 142  
operators—internal 
training and checking  

system

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.205 Part 141  
operators—instructors 
must be competent to  
conduct flight training  

in flight simulation  
training device

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.195 Part 141  
operators—

standardisation and  
proficiency check  

requirements

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.190 Part 141  
operators—holding 
valid standardisation  
and proficiency check  

for operator

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.185 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must hold valid  
standardisation and  
proficiency check for  

operator

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.175 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must be authorised  
under Part 61

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.165 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
Part 141 certificate

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

CASA EX87/21 –
Flight Operations  

Regulations – SMS, 
HFP&NTS and T&C 

Systems –
Supplementary  
Exemptions and  

Directions Instrument  
2021

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

Inadequate Flight  
Crew Proficiency

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

CAO 48.1.16 Flight  
crew member  

obligations

LEG Legislative  
Control

CAO Civil Aviation  
Order

48.1.15.2   Operations  
manual procedures  

for hazards, multiple  
Appendices etc.

LEG Legislative  
Control

CAO Civil Aviation  
Order

48.1.14 AOC holder  
obligations

LEG Legislative  
Control

CAO Civil Aviation  
Order

48.1.10 Limits and  
requirements for  

operations

LEG Legislative  
Control

CAO Civil Aviation  
Order

141.025 Definition of  
significant change for  

Part 141

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.130 Part 141  
operators—head of 

operations:  
responsibilities

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.030  Definition of  
significant change for  

Part 142

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.190 Part 142  
operators—head of 

operations:  
responsibilities

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.200 Part 142  
operators—safety 

manager: 
responsibilities

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Fatigue

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

99.C Drug and alcohol  
testing by CASA

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

99.080 Implementing  
a DAMP

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

99.050 Requirements  
for drug and alcohol  

testing

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

99.045 Content of  
DAMP

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Impairment due  
Drug and Alcohol

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.260 Part 142  
operators—safety 

management system

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.265 Part 142  
operators—safety 

management system  
requirements

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.520 Flight Crew fit  
for duty declaration

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.245 Matters to be  
checked before take-

off

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.265 Obligation to  
tell CASA of changes  

in medical condition—
medical certificate  

holders

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.255 Medical  
certificates—

cancellation if medical  
standard not met

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.240 Medical  
certificates—

suspension pending  
examination

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.205 Medical  
certificates—period in 

force

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.180 Medical  
certificates—issue and 

refusal

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

67.150 Who meets  
medical standard 1

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.415 Limitations on  
exercise of privileges  

of pilot licences—
medical certificates:  

commercial,  
multi crew and air 

transport pilot licence  
holders

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Class 2

Impairment due to  
Medical Condition /  

Illness / Injury

142.375 Part 142  
operators—

authorisation of  
carriage of passeng…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.370 Part 142  
operators—carriage of 
passengers prohibited  

during abnormal  
operations or low-

flying activity

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.365 Part 142  
operators—pilot in 

command for training  
to be authorised  

under Part 61

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.345 Part 142  
operators—

compliance with  
exposition by operat…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.235 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners must  
be authorised under  

Part 61

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.225 Part 142  
activities—instructors 

and examiners must  
comply with exposit…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.220 Part 142  
activities—instructors 

and examiners must  
comply with Part 142  

authorisation

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.290 Part 141  
operators—pilot in 

command to be  
authorised under Part  

61

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.170 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

145.165 Part 141  
operators—instructors 

must comply with  
Part 141 certificate

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.265 Part 142  
operators—safety 

management system  
requirements

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.260 Part 142  
operators—safety 

management system

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

9 CASA Functions

LEG Legislative  
Control

CAA Civil Aviation  
Act

CASA EX87/21 –
Flight Operations  

Regulations – SMS, 
HFP&NTS and T&C 

Systems –
Supplementary  
Exemptions and  

Directions Instrument  
2021

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

Deliberate violation

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.200 Part 141  
operators—

instructors—training 
in human factors  

principles and non-
technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

CASA EX87/21 –
Flight Operations  

Regulations – SMS, 
HFP&NTS and T&C 

Systems –
Supplementary  
Exemptions and  

Directions Instrument  
2021

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

Human Performance  
Limitations  

(Distraction,  
communications,  
SA, workload etc)

142.386 Part 142  
operators—

appropriate briefing  
and capability to  

conduct certain solo …

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.306 Part 141  
operators—

appropriate briefing  
and capability to  

conduct certain solo …

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.200 Part 141  
operators—

instructors—training 
in human factors  

principles and non-
technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.422 Limitations on  
exercise of privileges  

of pilot licences—
aviation English  

language proficiency

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.270 Approval of  
language proficiency  

assessors

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.265 Recreational  
pilot licences—general 

English language  
proficiency

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.260  Duration of  
English language  

proficiency  
assessments

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.235  Flight tests  
for flight crew  

licences and ratings—
prerequisites

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.225 Aviation  
English language  

proficiency  
assessments

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Part 61 Manual of  
Standards Schedule 2  

Competency 
standards - SECTION 

1: ENGLISH 
LANGUAGE PROFICI…

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

MOS Manual of  
Standards

Communication

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.200 Part 141  
operators—

instructors—training 
in human factors  

principles and non-
technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.175  Operation of  
portable electronic  

devices by crew  
members

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

91.170 Operation of  
portable electronic  

devices

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

AC 91-17 Electronic  
flight bags

- Limited  
Effectiveness

SUP Supporting  
Control

AC Advisory Circular

Technology

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.200 Part 141  
operators—

instructors—training 
in human factors  

principles and non-
technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.575 Limitations on  
exercise of privileges  
of commercial pilot  

licences—multi-crew 
operations

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

61.510  Limitations  
on exercise of  

privileges of private  
pilot licences—multi-

crew operations

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Multi Crew  
performance

142.340 Part 142  
operators—content of 

exposition

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

142.335 Part 142  
operators—instructors 

and examiners—
training in human  

factors principles and  
non-technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.306 Part 141  
operators—

appropriate briefing  
and capability to  

conduct certain solo …

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.305 Part 141  
operators—

completion of training  
and assessment of  

competency for  
certain solo flights

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.260 Part 141  
operators—content of 

operations manual

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

141.200 Part 141  
operators—

instructors—training 
in human factors  

principles and non-
technical skills

- Limited  
Effectiveness

LEG Legislative  
Control

CASR Civil Aviation  
Safety Regulations

Work load

Linked to any Flight  
Crew action related  

control


